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MONACO YACHT SHOW 2014

Spanopoulos Group, in an attempt to watching closely trends and developments in the Yachting 
and Shipping sector, was once again present at the Monaco Yacht Show.

Mr. Michael Spanopoulos, owner and Vice President of the group, was accompanied by Executive 
directors of the firm. The team was invited to various events and had the pleasure of being present 
at the Nordesk party, organized by Jotun, the cocktail reception of the Greek Yachting Association 
and  many  other  events  attended  almost  exclusively  by  members  of  the  Yachting  business 
internationally .

Leading foreign firms of the Yachting field expressed a great interest in our new shipyard located in 
Perama, which is exclusively dedicated to luxury yachts up to 65m. Apart from the high level of 
services, which are provided under the standards and requirements of the yachting market, in the 
most competitive prices, the new site, which covers an area of 16,500 square meters, includes a 
library, offices and accommodation for the crews,  gym, roof garden and a private café.

The 24th Monaco Yacht Show have left us with the best impressions,  along with serious proposals 
for synergies and collaborations, delivering  an optimistic message for the future of yachting in 
Greece.

http://www.spanopoulos-group.com/en/
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